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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

In her final address to the General Assembly the Moderator,  
Rt. Rev Sally Foster-Fulton urged all church members to ‘remember  
who you are’. We all belong to the body of Christ and need to  
work together for a better world. More of what she said can be  
found here: https://www.churchofscotland.org.uk/news-and-
events/news/2023/articles/moderator-tells-church-members-          
remember-who-you-are 
 
I don’t think there is anything to argue with that and as Grant  
is encouraging us each week to think about how we are  
maturing as followers of Jesus I am sure we will walk ‘a new  
road together’. 

SUNDAY 28th  MAY 2023 
It may be the Radio 1 ‘Big Weekend’ in Dundee but it is also a big weekend 
for Logie & St. John’s (Cross). 
 
Grant will lead us in worship as usual at 11am. The reading will be Genesis 
2:4-17. After the service you are invited to go through to the Hall for 
coffee/tea and fellowship. 
 
And then you are invited to Park Church. Meeting at the Church at 2.30pm 
take the opportunity to encounter God outdoors and marvel at His wonderful 
world. Walk, talk, play and pray at Balgay Park. All ages are welcome. 
There will even be a scavenger hunt for children.  

 

LAST CHANCE: There will be one final chance to give to Christian Aid on 
Sunday morning. Envelopes will be available or if it suits donate using this 
link: https://envelope.christianaid.org.uk/lsjc-envelope 

PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please 
contact Grant either by mobile: 07507710871 or by email 
GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

THANK YOU 
Caitlin and Lizzie, two of our 
Rangers recently held a 
fundraising quiz which some 
of you supported. This 
allowed them to participate in 
the Girlguiding ‘Dart to Dublin’ 
challenge.  
They sent us a lovely thank 
you card.  
 
‘We wanted to say a massive 
THANK YOU for all of you 
who came to our quiz along 
with all of the kind and 
generous donations. We both 
had a brilliant time in 
Dublin…..it has been amazing 
to see the support from 
Logie’s’ 

OPEN GARDENS 
John and Frances and one of their neighbours are, once again, opening 
their gardens to the public in aid of the Maggie Centre. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHERE: Two gardens: 10 and 12 Glamis Drive 
WHEN: Sat 27th & Sun 28th:  2- 5 pm. 

HOW MUCH: Adults £6, Children free, Teas £3,  
Including refreshments, children’s activities and a plant stall 

 

FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG 
AT HEART 

 
 


